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Writer objects to Drag Queen story hour at Kincardine Library
By: Letter to the Editor
September 30, 2019

 

To the Editor:

The following is an open letter to the Bruce County Library, Kincardine Branch:

I am writing to protest the upcoming Drag Queen story hour at the Kincardine Public Library, I reiterate “public.”

As a taxpayer in Bruce County, I trust there will be a public outcry about this.

This exposes children to thoughts and ideas way beyond their years and is totally unacceptable.
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Do you know that some of the drag queens have previously committed crimes against children? What on earth are you trying to
accomplish with this? And who is to get the sexual high from this, the children or the drag queens?

Do you know the mental health issues that arise from this kind of lifestyle? Do you know that drag queens live double lives? Do you know
that anyone working with children must have vulnerable sector checks; has that taken place?

I'd like a detailed report from you with your answers to these questions.

I would urge you to reconsider your decision and put the safety of our children and teens first. I, along with many others, think this is not
appropriate for our children and their families.

We must protect our most vulnerable NOW.

Sincerely,
Mrs. B.J. Davidson
RR 3, Allenford
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